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Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, a huge well done to our fantastic Year 6 pupils who sat
their SATs this week. Every single one of them has shown
incredible determination, resilience, and hard work — we are all
so proud of you!

A heartfelt thank you also goes to the Year 6 staff team, whose
unwavering support, guidance, and dedication have made a real
difference. The past few months have not been easy, but you
have all gone above and beyond.

Thank you as well to all staff who helped support the SATs week
in various ways, and to our amazing catering team for providing
a lovely breakfast each morning – it really set the children up
for the day. And finally, thank you to you, our parents and
carers, for your continued encouragement and support.

Looking ahead, we are excited to invite you to our Soirée and VE
Day Celebrations on Wednesday 21st May. Children are
encouraged to wear red, white, and blue for a non-uniform day
in celebration. The evening event will begin from 6.30pm which
performance starting at 7.00pm and promises to be a wonderful
occasion for families to come together and enjoy the talents of
our pupils.

Tickets are £6.00 and include tea/coffee and delicious
homemade cake, kindly prepared by our catering team. Tickets
are selling fast and can be purchased via the Arbor app under
the School Shop section.

A quick reminder that the last day of school is Thursday 22nd
May (normal finishing time) We will return after the break on
Monday 2nd June.
Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable weekend.

Headteacher’s News
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Attendance

Weekly attendance percentages - W/C 12th May

Year 1 - 92.2%
Year 2 - 96.5%
Year 3 - 96.3%
Year 4 - 96.7%
Year 5 - 93.7% 
Year 6 - 98.6%
 
Congratulations to Plum with 100% the highest attendance
this week!

Whole School - 95.6%
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Important dates:

Click here to link to the
school calendar

Click here to see term dates
for 2024-2025

Leaflets and letters:

Please click here to go to our
leaflets page on the website

and choose external providers

Sign of the week:

Mental Health

https://youtu.be/tyyJGHfaQwM
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https://prioryschool.ovw3.juniperwebsites.co.uk/calendar/?calid=2&pid=78&viewid=4
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/diary/grid/2025/1/
https://prioryschool.ovw3.juniperwebsites.co.uk/term-dates
https://www.prioryschool.co.uk/latest-news-and-letters-home/


https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JOIfLlG0hoM
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Bekonscot 

On Wednesday 21st May, Year 1 will be going on their
trip to Bekonscot. On this day, the rest of the school will

be dressing in red, white and blue for our VE Day
celebrations, Year 1 children are still welcome to wear

non-school uniform during the trip. 

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please can all book bags be brought in on a Thursday so 
library books and reading books can be changed. 
Please log in to Numbots. 

Homework 







Please read with your child for at least 15 minutes a 
day and record it in their reading diary. 

Focus core math skill: Sharing a quantity into equal 
groups. 

Please log on to numbots 

This week’s phonics QR code: 

As the weather is expected to be hot, please ensure your 
child wears weather appropriate non-school uniform, 

brings a hat, and is prepared for a day outdoors. 

Peek at the Week
Year 1 — 16th May 2025 

Our Learning 

This week: 

This week, we have finished our unit on multiplication 

and division. The children have been learning how to 
recognise whether groups are equal or unequal. On 
Tuesday, they were set the challenge of finding how 
many different ways they could share 20 counters into 
equal groups. 

In English, the children used their planning from last 

week to write sentences explaining why they couldn’t 
take their chosen animal on their chosen mode of 
transport. We are incredibly proud of how far they’ve 
come with their writing since the start of Year 1. They 
should be very proud of their final pieces! 

In our afternoon sessions, the children have had lots of 

fun learning about transport hubs and the different 
types of technology found in them. They particularly 
enjoyed junk modelling their own train stations and 
airports, showcasing all the key features they had 
learned about. 

Words of the Week: thought through eye two friend 

Contact us: year1@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 

Star of the week

1Donaldson: Aiza 1Jeffers: Sienna 
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Peek at the Week
Year 3— 16th May 2025 

Important Dates / Reminders Our Learning 
05.05.25 Bank Holiday 23.05.25 INSET DAY w/c

26.05.25 Half term HOMEWORK Please read with

your child for at least 15 minutes 
every day and record this in their reading record. 
Ideas for reading at home can include reading a   
library book, a book from school or home, reading a 
bedtime story or following a recipe among other 
opportunities! 

Books can also be read online at https://

www.collinshub.co.uk/login/ 

Please practise number bonds and multiplication 

tables with your child. Times Tables Rockstars: 
https://ttrockstars.com/ 

Don’t forget that your child needs to wear the 
correct PE uniform to school each Monday. 

This week, we have been learning about pop up
mechanisms and how different fonts are used for
effect. This works links to a design and
technology unit where we aim to make our own
pop up books abut plants. In maths, we have been
learning how to find a fraction of a number or
group of objects. In English, we finished building
our class sentence stack linked to the Pixar
anima- tion, ‘The Blue Umbrella’. 

Next week, we will be making our pop up books. 

This will allow us to show what we learnt about 
plants in our science lessons. In RE, we will be 
learning about the Sikh religion. In maths, we 
will begin a unit about money with a focus on 
finding change and converting pounds to pence 
and vice versa. In English, we will be planning our 
own stories inspired by ‘The Blue Umbrella’. 

Diagrams of flowering plants. 

Word of the Week: disappear Follow this link to

find more super daily activities: 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com 01628 600300 

www.morningchallenge.co.uk/ 
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10



11



12



13



Priory School are proud to announce our Soiree and VE Day
Celebrations will be taking place on Wednesday 21  May.
Doors open at 6.30pm where guests can join us for
Tea/Coffee & homemade cake! Performances will start at
7.00pm. 

st

Tickets are priced at £6.00 which include Tea/Coffee and
cake. These are available to purchase on Arbor under the
school shop section. 

Letters have been emailed and sent home to all children who
have been invited to take part. 

Tickets are open to parents of children who are performing
on the night but will open to the whole school On Friday 16
May at 4.00pm
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Payment for the Year 4 Samba workshop is also available on
the school shop

We look forwarded to seeing you and joining us for what will
be a wonderful evening! 

Soiree and VE Day Celebrations
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Hhp7HF_tUck

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Hhp7HF_tUck




https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1-apBSAJetw

https://www.kids-world-travel-
guide.com/pakistan-facts.html

https://www.kids-world-travel-guide.com/pakistan-facts.html
https://www.kids-world-travel-guide.com/pakistan-facts.html
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